Dear Parents/Guardians,

Please ensure that if you do not want your child to take part in the Health Strand D: Human
Development and Sexual Health, you will need to complete an exemption form by June 4, 2021,
in the Parent Portal under, "Forms." Paper copies and/or phone calls are also acceptable. More
information on Strand D for parents/guardians can be found by visiting the HWDSB Website,
https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/elementary/programs/human-development/
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